April 29, 2019
TO:
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Varner Creek Utility District will hold a special meeting on Friday, May 3, 2019 at 10:00 A.M. at the offices of 1st Capital Business Services, 310 E. Brazos, West Columbia, Texas 77486, outside the boundaries of the District, for the following purposes:
1. Review, revise, update and approve any changes to the District’s Rate Order including but not limited to water & sewer rates, tap fees, inspection fees and other requirements included and to be added to the current rate order.
2. Review and authorize appropriate action regarding the proposed purchase of 2.4 acres of property surrounding the East Pump Station that is currently owned by Billy Verkin/Enero Lakes, LLC.
VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

By:____________________________

Debra Lanehart, 

(SEAL)






Administrator of District

